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EUROPEAN  BRIDGE  LEAGUE

Panos Gerontopoulos
EBL Secretary

To all European NBOs

30 November 2005

Dear Sir,

Players’ suspension

Would you please note that, in accordance with official information received from the Italian Bridge
Federation (FIGB), the following players have been suspended from tournament play:

Player Months Starting Ending                                                                                                                                                                 
1. Valeria BELLINI 18 3 December 2005 2 June 2007
2. Enrico BENASSI 24 3 December 2005 2 December 2007
3. Eralda BIANCHERI 12 3 December 2005 2 December 2006
4. Roberto BRACCO 18 3 December 2005 2 June 2007
5. Andrea BURATTI 30 8 December 2005 7 June 2008
6. Luciana CASERA 18 3 December 2005 2 June 2007
7. Franca COLAMARTINO 18 3 December 2005 2 June 2007
8. Roberto CRIVELLI 12 3 December 2005 2 December 2006
9. Rodolfo GAGLIETTO 18 3 December 2005 2 June 2007

10. Paola GERGATI 6 1 December 2006 31 May 2007
11. Sergio GIUSTO 24 3 December 2005 2 December 2007
12. Massimo LANZAROTTI 30 8 December 2005 7 June 2008
13. Chiara MARTELLINI 24 3 December 2005 2 December 2007
14. Silvia MARTELLINI 12 3 December 2005 2 December 2006
15. Marco PARRELLA 18 3 December 2005 2 June 2007
16. Flavio PASSI 24 3 December 2005 2 December 2007
17. Roberto TERENZI 24 1 December 2006 30 November 2008
18. Massimo de VINCENZO 24 3 December 2005 2 December 2007

You are kindly requested to ensure that the ban is enforced also in your country, in accordance with
article 14 of the EBL Statutes.



Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, I remain with kind regards

Yours faithfully,

Panos Gerontopoulos
EBL Secretary

cc:  World Bridge Federation


